## Brian Manna

From: Sent:

Tom Hartsog [thartsog@cox.net] Monday, September 12, 2011 6:15 AM

manna@manna.us

Subject:

A picture of a very great day

To: photo.JPG

I want to personally thank you for your dedication to your students. I've said this before but I Attachments: Dear Master Manna and Staff,

need to say it again that I feel very blessed to have found this school.

I have watched Adam grow over the past four and half years in the Art and within himself. With I nave watched Adam grow over the past tour and main years in the Art and within himself. With your help and unwavering commitment Adam has overcome many obstacles to achieve this goal. I can the him the moldings of a confident strong and halanced character. see in him the makings of a confident, strong and balanced character.

I know there will be more obstacles in our future, but knowing that Adam belongs to such a school as yours gives me reassure of his potential.

Tung Soo!

Tom and Cindy Hartsog